
May Abu Meeting, May 12, 2015 at Karen Marnie’s 
 
 
People present; Nancy, Karen, Gail, Evelyn, Sue, Bunny, Diane, Ron, Chris, Beth, 
Denise, and Kathy. 
 
 Treasurers report was read and accepted. We decided to send $200.00 to the EMT at our 
class A show because his wife was in a very bad accident. 
 
Motion to accept Secretary’s report; 1st by Gail and 2nd by Diane. Motion carried. 
 
Website: Karen discussed the web and thinks we should put more things on it . We need 
to send more pictures  and the minutes are doing better on the web, Have to remember to 
send minutes with no treasures report. 
 
The covers for the newsletter were discussed : July and August is Vicki  Novak and Sept. 
and Oct. will be Karen Marnie. The minutes from the previous meetings needs to be on 
the web site. 
 
The EHV-1 was discussed and we are trying to make a decision on if we should postpone 
our show in June , We will see how the other shows are doing , and will decide at the 
June meeting. 
 
David Munch contacted Bunny about transferring his AHA membership from ABU to 
ASAD and she said it was ok. 
 
Open Show was discussed , we still have ribbons and trophies. Will contact Jennifer and 
let her know about our decision. 
 
Class A Show: We have Pepper Profit for main ring. Also we are going to try and get 
Jim Wright again to be our photographer. Kathy said she would talk to Jim. Ryan has 
asked about being our show secretary but wants the same fee that Laurie got Kathy will 
talk to him about it. The Vet is Kate Luthin and we will ask Pat Drugan about ring 
secretary. 
 
The June meeting will be at Gattos the July will be at Diane’s and August at Nancy’s 
 
The slate of officers was talked about. 
 
The Christmas Party was talked about Evelyn is talking to Jennys and will check for 
prices. Motion to adjourn meeting 1st by Denise and 2nd by Chris. Meeting ended at 9:18 
pm. 
 


